# BEAMS



Bible Education and Missionary Service P.O. Box 10200 • 15444 Duckworth Road • Gulfport, MS 39505-0200 Phone (228) 832-1096 • Fax (228) 832-1695

Rene' J. Freret, D.D. President

(228) 832-1096

# December, 2019, Prayer Letter

### Dear Fellow Helpers in the Lord,

Freda and I want to thank each of you for praying for us. The Lord is answering your prayers. We are back traveling for our Lord, preaching, presenting BEAMS, and giving out boxes of Bibles in churches for people to mail. If you want us to come and give a report on BEAMS, please call me at 228-324-4175.



#### Rene' & Freda Freret

## Pray for us.

Every once in a while someone will ask me "What can we do to help BEAMS?" The greatest need we have is for prayer.

- 1. Pray for us at the home office. Pray for Arthur and Rhonda Lockard, Shanda George, Scott Fitzpatrick, Suzanne Barton, Chelsea Tichenor, Bea Anderson, and Freda and myself.
- 2. Pray for our BEAMS Missionaries. Don and Mary Benson, Ray Dombeck, Randy and Lynne Freeman, Delmas and Judy Knight, Bob and Laura Lethers, John and Cindy McElroy, Alvin and Sharon Roberts, and Don and Pat Smith.
- 3. Pastors, please pray about bringing a group (your family, youth group, Sunday School class, senior citizens group) to BEAMS to pack Bibles and see the Biblical Heritage Exhibit.
- 4. Pray about including BEAMS in your will. You could continue to supply missionaries with Bibles after you are gone.
- 5. Pray about having a BEAMS Rally. You could have a Friday night service with preaching and receiving an offering for BEAMS for Bibles.
- 6. Pray about hosting a BEAMS Revival in your church. You could have a three-day Revival (Monday-Wednesday). You could invite local pastors to preach, have their church choir sing, and receive an offering for BEAMS for Bibles.
- 7. Pray about inviting a BEAMS missionary to present BEAMS in your church.
- 8. Pray about attending the National BEAMS Bible Conference, February 24-25, 2020. We have a great line-up of speakers: Joe Arthur, Sam Davison, Charles Keen, Johnny Pope, Shelton Smith, Tom Wallace, and Kevin Wynne.

Freda and I would like to wish each of you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. It is our prayer that God will greatly bless you in 2020 with good health and many souls being won to Christ.

> Your Missionaries, Danie & Drese

> > René and Freda Freret